
 

 
One Spirit, Many Gifts 2019 

 
 
 
Greetings, one and all! 
 

We are SO pumped for this year’s One Spirit Many Gifts week at Pilgrim Lodge. We’ve got a 
jam packed schedule of all the usual favorite to-dos, as well as some new tricks up our sleeve that 
you’ll just have to come to camp to see! We’re really gonna push the boundaries of what you’ve 
experienced in the past at camp. 

 
This week at OSMG we’ll rekindle those old friendships like we never left camp and build some 

new ones in the process! To let you in on a little bit of what we have planned…we’ve got new plans for 
an island adventure, lake trip, and even a giant twist on an OSMG classic of board games…. Have we 
peaked your interest yet? 

 
A couple quick notes: 
 
Our Mission Project this year is focused on the Friends of the Cobbossee Watershed. Their 

organization works to protect the lake we’ve all grown to love. Founded in 2001 by local residents out of 
concern of declining water qualities, we’re excited to join their efforts and do our part taking care of our 
second home. During our week, we’ll partake in a hands-on project led by the Friends of the 
Cobbossee watershed; directly engaging in keeping Lake Cobbosseecontee and the surrounding 
watershed healthy for future campers! Campers are encouraged to bring an offering (donation) to help 
support the important work the Friends are doing to support the lake.  

 
Our drop off time, will be from 2:00-4:00 pm on Sunday, 7 July. Our pick up time will be the 

following Saturday, 13 July, from 9:30-10:30 am. 
 
For packing, we’d ask that members have portable bedding this year (like an actual sleeping 

bag). Per usual it’s a good idea to have a water repellent jacket in case of any summer rainfall, and 
always remember your CLOSED TOED SHOES! 

 
We really hope you’re all as pumped to be back at camp as we are. We’re counting down the 

days till we get to see all of your lovely faces checking in at our Deans Table. 
 

     
     
    Kelsea & Antonion 


